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11th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,        

Outdoor Learning 

As part of our Connected Curriculum, we will be taking part in Outdoor Learning in Autumn 2. Year 3 will be 
learning outside the classroom every Friday afternoon starting on Friday 15th November until Friday 13th 
December. In order for us to use the outside area as much as possible, we would like you to provide your 
child with wellington boots, or shoes which you do not mind getting muddy. Your child should come to 
school dressed in appropriate Outdoor Learning clothing, which may get dirty, and a waterproof coat.  
Please can you ensure that your child has a change of clothes and appropriate shoes in school every Friday.  

As part of our outdoor lessons, the children will be making “Egyptian Bread” on an open fire; they will then 

have the opportunity to eat their bread with dips. Please complete the permission form below by Monday 

2nd December to say you are happy for your child to take part in the bread making: 

https://forms.gle/uE7ZPNfJJLW8wZTP9  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email the Year 3 class teachers via the school office. 

Many thanks for your continued support.   

Mrs Durrant, Mrs Regan & Mrs Lochwood 

 
Egyptian bread  
 
These are the ingredients we will be using: 
 
Whole wheat flour 
Active dry yeast  
Salt  
Sunflower oil  
Sugar  
Sour cream and salsa dips  
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